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================================================================== 
 
[1] Dr. Tamura passed away 
 
We would like to let you know regarding Dr. Masahito TAMURA (48 years old), Chief 
Research Engineer at IISEE. It is with deep regret that we must inform you of his 
passing away on Jan. 9, 2008. He had joined IISEE in 2001 and worked as the E-Course 
Leader. His speciality was foundation of houses. Some of his achievement are available 
on the following website: 
http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/staff/tamura/work/top/top1_en.html 
 
                                                            Nobuo HURUKAWA 
                                                            Director, IISEE 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
[2] The 2008 Global Seismological Observation Course started 
 
The 2008 (JFY2007) Global Seismological Observation Course started to learn 
discrimination techniques between earthquakes and nuclear explosion. We have been 
conducting this training since 1995. As of today, 117 participants from 66 countries have 
taken this course. This 2008 training course will be conducted for 2 months from 
January 10 to March 8, 2008, with 12 participants from 9 countries (Fiji, India, 
Indonesia, Kazakhstan, Pakistan, Sri Lanka, Syria, Tonga, Viet Nam) in cooperation 
with JICA and Japan Meteorological Agency. 
 

http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/staff/tamura/work/top/top1_en.html


 

Participants, Chief Executive and BRI staffs 
 

Shoji SAKURAZAWA 
                      Head of Administration Division, IISEE 
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We send this IISEE Newsletter to ex-participants whose e-mail addresses are known. 
The IISEE send you new information actively and accept your contribution at any time. 
In order to enlarge our IISEE network, we'd like to ask you to invite your fellow 
ex-participants whose e-mail addresses are unknown to us to join us. We welcome your 
comments about the IISEE Newsletter. Please feel free to send us your comments and 
opinions. 
Email: iiseenews@kenken.go.jp 
website: http://iisee.kenken.go.jp 
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